Creative Writing Workshop Instructions

At the heart of our evening meetings will be discussion of your ongoing stories and poems.  Our workshop sessions are a relaxed and friendly way for you to receive feedback and suggestions for improvement.  Everyone will have their material workshopped at least once, but you’re free to turn in additional pieces for discussion whenever you like. 
Whenever you're ready to have one of your own pieces discussed in class, email it as a Microsoft Word attachment to me and I'll forward it to the rest of the group for printing out before class time. Send your work no later than noon of the day prior to the workshop session. (You may alternately bring 14 hardcopies of your work to the class meeting just prior to your workshop date and hand them out. Be sure to staple all materials.)
Be sure to:

· Check your email frequently each week for information, updates, and your classmates’ workshop material which I’ll be forwarding.
· Read your classmates’ workshop material BEFORE coming to class each evening.
· Avoid using WordPerfect or Works. Send your work as Microsoft Word or Rich Text documents only.
· Send your work no later than noon of the day prior to your workshop session.

· Include your name and pagination on your attached work!
Send your work to:  Cindy.Nichols@ndsu.edu
